
 
PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 

Reconstruction of U.S. 60 in 
Ballard & McCracken County 

Item # 1-115, 1-115.1 & 1-118 

Tuesday, June 11, 2019 
5 p.m. to 7 p.m., CDT 

Ballard County 
Economic Center 

& Industrial Board Office   

297 Kentucky Ave., Kevil, KY 42053 
 

     The Kentucky Transportation Cabinet has scheduled a 
public information meeting for the proposed reconstruction of 
U.S. 60 between the east end of the Humphrey Creek Bridge in 
Ballard County to about 1,500 feet west of KY 1154 (at the 
existing 4-Lane) in McCracken County.  The purpose of the 
project is to improve mobility and safety for the U.S. 60 corridor 
in eastern Ballard County.  The purpose of this meeting is to 
provide the opportunity to review alternates currently being 
considered for design and to obtain public input. 
     The public meeting will be held from 5 p.m. to 7 p.m., CDT, 
on Tuesday, June 11, 2019. Transportation Cabinet 
representatives will be available to receive comments and 
respond to questions. Handouts containing information about 
the project, comment sheets and displays will be available at 
the meeting.  The meeting will be conducted in an open format, 
meaning that the interested parties may attend at any point in 
the meeting’s duration, no formal presentation will be provided. 
     Written statements will be accepted at the meeting and for a 
period of 10 days after the public information meeting.  All 
written comments from this meeting will become a part of the 
official project record. 
     Please address any questions or responses regarding this 
meeting or project to Chris Kuntz, P.E., Kentucky 
Transportation Cabinet, Department of Highways, District One, 
5501 Kentucky Dam Road, Paducah, KY 42003. 

     In 
accordance with 
the Americans 
with Disabilities 
Act, if you have 
a disability for 
which the 
Transportation 
Cabinet needs 
to provide 
accommodation 
please notify 
Chris Kuntz at 
the above 
address or call 
(270) 898-2431. 


